Instructions for the submission of coursework via Blackboard
Dear student,

As you will already have been informed by your BSc course, written coursework submissions in the BSc are now made only via the relevant, BSc-specific portal on Blackboard: http://learn.imperial.ac.uk/   

This applies to coursework submissions in Part B AND Part C (electronic submission of BSc projects and specialist course mini-projects).  Please note the submission portals on the Year 4 teaching intranet are no longer operating.

To access your relevant BSc portal , you need to: 
1) login to Blackboard via the above link this link: http://learn.imperial.ac.uk/
2) select your BSc folder within Blackboard, e.g. ‘Year 4: Endocrinology BSc (2011-12)’; and

3) select the link to the portal for the coursework due;

The deadline and other details of each submission (e.g. the type of coursework, how to prepare it, word count, etc.) will be communicated to you by your BSc course.  Please note that the submission deadline(s) will also be noted in the detail of the relevant Module (Part B or Part C) on your BSc’s intranet page, e.g. https://education.med.imperial.ac.uk/Years/4-1112/endo/m2/index.htm
You can find instructions for use of Blackboard and the coursework submission portals at the top of the main Year 4 intranet page:   https://education.med.imperial.ac.uk/Years/4-1112/index.htm
The preferred format of your coursework submission is “Word” - the following formats are not acceptable:

· PowerPoint

· Excel

· Image scan of a whole Word document or a PDF of a Word document

Your submission will be subject to:

· Plagiarism check. 

· Penalty for Late Submission:

a) 5% will be deducted from the mark of the coursework for every day late up to 14 days after the deadline;

b) No mark will be assigned to coursework submitted more than 14 days late of the deadline;

· Penalty for Word Count:

a) 1% will be deducted from the mark of the coursework for each 1% above the prescribed word limit, as set by your course (but normally 2,500 words);

In the event of logging in problems to Blackboard and/or the coursework submission portal, please contact me and/or Miss Julie Edwards, Learning Technologist at FEO (j.edwards@imperial.ac.uk) immediately.
Antony Aleksiev

BSc Curriculum Administrator, FEO
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